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January 26, 2022 
 
TO:  Planning Board 
 
FROM:  Katherine F. Watkins 
  City Engineer 
 
RE: 100, 125 and 150 Cambridge Park Drive Special Permit 
 
We are in receipt of the Special Permit Application materials for the site improvements at the 100, 125 and 
150 Cambridge Park Drive Campus. We have reviewed the materials and have presented below some 
comments related to the interests of the Department of Public Works.  

The work presented in the Application has been previously reviewed and approved by the Department of 
Public Works and is consistent with the objectives and Requirements of the Flood Plain Overlay District as 
outlined in Section 20.70 of the Zoning Ordinance.  
 
DPW review and approval is documented through the issuance of both a Stormwater Control Permit 
(#55936, issued 12/2/2019) and an Order of Conditions (#123-295, issued 1/27/2020) for the project. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns related to the comments provided above.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

Katherine F. Watkins, P.E. 
City Engineer 
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